
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
6th September 2019 

 
 

Dear parents/carers, 

 
We would like to invite you to come along and ‘Meet The Teacher’.   

 
This is an opportunity for you to meet your child’s teacher and find out information about: 

 

 expectations of each year group and what they will be learning this year 

 home learning routines 

 the new knowledge organisers we are introducing this year  

 more about using the website 

 planned events/visits 

 school priorities for 2019-2020 
 

There will of course be an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have. 

 
All meetings will take place in classrooms.  

 
We have planned these meetings on separate days for each class so that parents with more than one child has 

the opportunity to attend all relevant meetings. Meetings will be on the following dates: 

 

 Class 4  Tuesday 10th September 4–5pm 

 

 Class 2  Tuesday 17th September 4- 5pm 

 

 Class 1  Wednesday 18th September 4-5pm 

 

 Class 3  Thursday 19th September 4-5pm 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

 

 
Miss S Watson 

Headteacher 
 

Miss S. Watson (Headteacher) 

Back Lane 

Warton 

Carnforth 

LA5 9QU 

Tel: 01524 734305 

Email : head@archbishophuttons.lancs.sch.uk 
 

mailto:head@archbishophuttons.lancs.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
  


